PLUMAS COUNTY
PLANNING COMMISSION
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

Notice is hereby given that the regular meetings of the Plumas County Planning
Commission scheduled for Thursday, July 16, 2020 and Thursday, August 6,
2020 have been cancelled due to the lack of a quorum.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Thursday, August 20, 2020.

If you have any questions regarding the meeting schedule, please contact me at
(630) 283-6213 or beckyherrin@countyofplumas.com.

Chooe k. 1

Rebecca Herrin, Clerk
Plumas County Planning Commission




